TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

CHATTANOOGA., TENNESSEE 37401
400 Chestnut Street Tower II

February 9, 1983

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Attention: Ms. E. Adensam, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 4
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Adensam:

In the Matter of ) Docket Nos. 50-327
Tennessee Valley Authority ) 50-328

In a November 24, 1982 letter to you, we provided notification of the
planned relocation of, as well as the basis for the relocation of, the
igniters in the ice condenser upper plenum (ICUP) for the Permanent
Hydrogen Mitigation System (PHMS). Enclosed is a figure which provides
the as-installed locations for the igniters in the ICUP for the PHMS.
The figure also provides the planned locations of the four additional
igniters required by the unit 1 operating license ccndition
2.C.(22).D.1.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please get in touch
with Jerry Wills at FTS 858-2683.

Very truly yours,

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY

A ML
L. M. Mills, Manager

Nuclear Licensing

before me
1983.

Sworn Lo d subacrib
this ﬂ‘ day of

Notary Public

My Commission Expires 7"5 "Xy

Enclosure
ce: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II

Attn: Mr. James P, O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100

Atlanta, Georgia 30303
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